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Trever M. Fulton

From: Cathy Duxbury <CDuxbury@Udelhoven.com>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 8:39 AM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: ANWR Leasing

Dear Trevor 
 
I am sending you this email in support of drilling in ANWR.  Currently TAPS is one quarter capacity.  We need oil.  We 
have wanted this for years and now is our chance. 
 
I am sick and tired of these people from who knows where trying to control what happens in Alaska.  Enough already 
move forward.  This is necessary for our economy and the Time is NOW  
 
SUPPORT DRILLING IN ANWR 
 
Cathy Duxbury 


